
Make a bucket 

load of difference

Can you spare an hour or two to help keep hospice services free

for your community? We need volunteers to help collect funds

around Wellington, Porirua and Kāpiti on Thursday 13 and

Saturday 15 May 2021.

Find out more and sign up today at:

www.marypotter.org.nz/events

or contact Phillip at street.appeal@marypotter.org.nz

Please help collect for Mary Potter Hospice's

Street Appeal on 13 & 15 May 2021


